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Transition of DESI Labels products for NEC terminals from NEC to DESI, from 

1st January 2025. 
 

DESI Labels products have been available to order for NEC Terminals for many years, but the time has 

come to give our partners the opportunity to now purchase directly from DESI Labels themselves. 

 

There is a major benefit of moving over to DESI Labels as your direct supplier: 

• One stop shop for replacement DESI labels for all NEC terminals 

• More choices for labels for numerous terminals including both NEC and other manufacturers.  

 

To ensure a smooth transition for our existing terminals customers, NEC will introduce the following plan: 

 

Until December 31st DESI labels for DT500, DT900(S), AT50, AT55, AT60, AT65 terminals and their 

associated accessories can be purchased through NEC as normal. 

 

From 1st January 2025, any partners that require replacement DESI labels for their terminals and/or DSS 

consoles should contact DESI direct.  

 

Pricing aspects & Items 
 

The pricing for DESI labels are published on their website. 

 

Availability & Order Information  
 

Until December 31st DESI labels for DT500, DT900(S), AT50, AT55, AT60, AT65 and their associated 

accessories can be purchased through NEC as normal. 

 

From January 1st 2025 these labels, along with all other NEC terminals strips, will be available directly 

from DESI via their details below (Monday to Friday, from 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Pacific Time): 

 

Phone: +1 (360) 571-0713 

e-mail: customer-service@desi.com 

Web: https://labels.desi.com/ 

 

What this means 
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